This week we have:

- Completed our end of term Maths assessments.
- Written some rhyming poems.

- Watched the Infant nativity.

- Made some Christmas crafts.

| have seen some fantastic Christmas jumpers today and the class have all enjoyed the festivities at
lunch time. Thank you for all the Christmas cards that | have received.

There is no paper based homework this week as we are not in school next Thursday. Please
encourage your children to log on to Maths Whizz and complete 30-40 minutes of activities in the
tutor section.

Next week Year 3 will be singing as part of the performance at the Church in Lenham. All are
welcome to attend and it will begin at 1:30pm. The class have been practicing the songs this term
and Year R will be performing their Nativity. There will also be the roller disco after school on
Tuesday and it will be Christmas film day in school on Wednesday.

Next term our topic will be Stone Age to Iron Age. We will be learning about the pre-historic
lives of people in Britain, our English work will relate to our history work. In Maths next term we will
be looking at multiplication and division methods, statistics and money. Over the Christmas break
please continue to read at home and use Maths Whizz as much as possible.

Have a wonderful Christmas and see you in the new year.

Mr Brown



